
School Talks 

October 11, 2023 

Topic: The Fentanyl Concerns in our Community 

Guest: Sheriff Larry Kendrick 

 

On October 11th, Sheriff Larry Kendrick will be giving a presentation at Rimrock Jr/Sr High in 

conjunction with the school district's, "School Talks" monthly community open forum. The 

Bruneau-Grand View School District administration met with Sheriff Kendrick last month to 

discuss concerns about drug use and potential effects this drug could have on families and 

students attending our schools, from the youngest to the oldest.  

 

Recognizing the relationship that the school district has with families who live within the 

district’s boundaries, the district’s administration agrees that “The school is the community, and 

the community is the school.”  Developing a close relationship with community resources like 

the Owyhee County Sheriff’s Office is vital to providing continued education to our community 

of the dangers that are present in terms of fentanyl, its effects, and availability to children in 

Idaho. 

 

The fentanyl community project we are holding during our October School Talks program is a 

worthy undertaking. The school district appreciates the passion Sheriff Kendrick has for 

eradicating illegal drugs from Owyhee County. We are thrilled to partner with Sheriff Kendrick 

on October 11th and welcome all who can attend.  

• Date: October 11, 2023 

• Time: 6:00 - 7:00 PM 

• Location: Rimrock Jr/Sr High Auditorium 

For more information, contact Jeff Blaser via Email – jblaser@sd365.us 

mailto:jblaser@sd365.us

